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March 18, 2024 
 
Peace River Regional Hospital District 
Attention: Chair Brad Sperling 
Box 810, 1981 Alaska Hwy 
Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8 
 

Via email:   brad.sperling@prrd.bc.ca  
 
RE: Invitation to meet with Northern Health Board – Monday April 15, 2024 
 
Dear Chair Sperling, 
 
The Northern Health Authority Board of Directors will be meeting in Dawson Creek 
on April 14/15, 2024.   
 
It is my pleasure to invite the Executive of the Peace River Regional Hospital District 
to join the Northern Health Board of Directors and members of the NH Executive 
team to discuss topics of mutual interest to the Regional Hospital District and the 
Northern Health Board.  A Community Roundtable lunch session is scheduled for 
12:15pm, which the Regional Hospital District is more than welcome to stay and join.   
 
The timing and details of the NH meetings on April 15 are as follows:   
Date:  Monday, April 15, 2024 
Place:  The Ovintiv Centre:  Co-op Mercer Hall – Lower Lobby 
Timing: 09:30am – 11:00am Northern Health Public Board meeting 

11:15am – 12:00pm Regional Hospital District and NH meeting 
12:15pm – 1:45pm Community Roundtable  

 
Please RSVP by Thursday April 4, 2024 to confirm if members of the Regional 
Hospital District are available to join the Northern Health Board for a meeting and if 
RHD members will also stay to participate in the Community Roundtable session.   
 
In order to be best prepared for our discussions, we would appreciate it if you could 
identify two or three topics you would like to discuss with us.   
 
We look forward to meeting with you in April in Dawson Creek. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Colleen V. Nyce 
Board Chair 
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